
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Tim Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Tim certificate winners for achieving their very best in a particular area of 

learning or for exemplary behaviour this week. Our Tim winners are: 

 

Reception –  Grace and Lois 

Year 1    - Ryan and Geneva-Graice 

Year 2    -  Sam and Kayleigh 

Year 3    -  Lottie and Tilda-Rose 

Year 4    -  Amelia and Jack   

Year 5  - Charlie and Ellie   

Year 6   -  Bradley and Mia 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 17th May 2021, was 98.5% with Reception 

achieving 100% attendance this week! Congratulations to all our super stars!  

 

Message from our Acting Head of School 

 

This week, we have started to look at future career opportunities in our 

assemblies, using resources from First Careers, careers advice school 

children | First Careers. 

 

The children have been thinking about what they would like to do and how 

they will achieve their goal. From meteorologists to teachers, chefs to 

army officers, it is great that the children have aspirations for their 

future, with some even wanting to follow in their parent's 

footsteps.  Reception collated a special book of their future hopes, 

proving that there are several budding authors amongst them.  

 

It would be great for the children to hear from adults about their 

career- what they do in their work and the qualifications needed. If you 

feel that you could spare some time to inspire our children at Thurlby 

about your work, then we would love to hear from you.  
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Recommended Reads 
 

 

 

Year 6 Transition to Secondary 
 

 

 

On this booklist, Books for 

Topics have picked a selection of 

recommended books for children 

in Year 6 preparing for the 

transition to secondary school. 
https://www.booksfortopics.com
/year-6-transition  
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Year 5 

This week in Year 5, we combined our Science work with DT lessons. In groups, children used their knowledge 

of forces and pulleys to design and make their own pulley system, based on the squashed tomato challenge. 

Farmers in Nepal struggle to transport their fresh produce from the tops of the mountains to the bottom 

where the markets are. Year 5 had a challenge: to transport tomatoes from the top of a table to the floor, 

without touching or squashing the tomatoes!  

Year 5 

11+ Information Evening 

Thank you to those parents who have already submitted their Google form, advising if they are attending or 

not attending the 11+ information meeting on Wednesday 23rd June @ 4.00pm. 

 

Deadline for submission of this form is Friday 28th May. Please see the link below. Many thanks. 

 

https://forms.gle/PFt9yeEp4YhXY7nw6 

 

 

PTFA 

We would look to take this opportunity to extend a massive 

thank you to our PTFA for all the recent purchases for our 

school. Our school council put together a wish list of items 

to improve the outdoor play environment and the PTFA 

have kindly funded their requests. 

 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed playing with the 

additional equipment at play and lunch times. 

 

 

https://forms.gle/PFt9yeEp4YhXY7nw6


Our wooden chair has been purchased to enable class teachers to have an outdoor story area for their 

children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception and Year 1 

Please see the Thurlby Tigers leaflet 

opposite giving details of their 

academy training sessions. 

 
They are back, up and running within 

Covid guidelines . Thurlby Tigers believe 

that enhancing the healthy physical 

activities of the children is of great 

importance, especially given the last 18 

months. 

 

Please do contact them on 

www.thurlbytigersfc.com for more 

information. 
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Lawrance Park (LP) Tennis 

 

Membership Details 

Are you ready to play tennis in the Play Area at Lawrance Park? 

Membership is £10.00 for a full year from April 1st to March 31st. 

 

Children attending Thurlby Community Primary Academy play free, provided 

they are accompanied by a subscribing member of LP tennis. 

 

There are guidelines for playing which include booking the court,  

installing the net posts and net and observing any current Covid Guidelines 

issued by the Lawn Tennis Association. 

 

The tennis is administered by Lawrance Park Recreation Ground and Community 

Association.  

A Tennis Coordinator is appointed to manage membership applications and 

questions arising from the use of the court.  

LP Tennis promotes the social enjoyment of playing tennis in a relaxed and 

friendly environment.  

For full details of membership and Guidelines contact Tennis Co-ordinator: 

Stephen Holland 01778 422761 

email stephenaholland@sky.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone for Tennis…? 

Following improvements to 

the MUGA, the Lawrance 

Park Committee have 

invested in new tennis 

equipment with the 

purpose of encouraging the 

local community to take 

advantage of the newly 

marked out court. 

 

Please see the details 

adjacent on how to get 

involved. 

 

Healthy Snacks 

Just a polite reminder to parents that children should be bringing healthy 

snacks to eat at play times such as fruit, vegetables or a healthy cereal bar. 

Please note chocolate covered snack bars etc. are not considered healthy 

options for snacks. Please also remember we are a nut free school so under 

NO circumstances should snacks contain nuts. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding in this matter.  

 

Deaf Awareness Week 

Following the information detailed in All Things Thurlby – Edition 28 we are delighted to now be able to give 

you the link for the video of our children performing sign language to ‘Sing’ by Gary Below. Please see the link 

below:  

 

https://youtu.be/1npG1e6F96g 

 

 

 

Mrs H Joyce 

Acting Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Tuesday 25th May-   Hot school meals order deadline for first week back after half term 

Friday 28th May -   End of Term 5 

Monday 7th June -   Start of Term 6 

Thursday 10th June -   Meeting for new Reception 2021 parents @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 23rd June -  11+ Information meeting to Year 5 parents @ 4.00pm.  

Friday 25th June -   Provisional Date for Sports Day 

mailto:stephenaholland@sky.com
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